
 

 
Council Response to Scrutiny Recommendations 

 
 
To: 
 

 
Cabinet Member for Place and Environment 

 
From: 
 

 
Place Scrutiny Committee 

Date of Scrutiny Meeting: 
 
20th June 2023 

Report Topic: 
 

 
Adoption of the Highways Asset Management Plan (HAMP) 2023-
2028 

 
Scrutiny Committee consideration: 
 
 
The Place Scrutiny Committee were asked to consider and suggest any improvements to the HAMP 
prior to being by Council. 
 
Scrutiny Committee Recommendation: 
 
The Committee considered the report and supported the adoption of the Highways Asset 
Management Plan (HAMP) 2023-2028 and recommended that Cabinet / Corporate Leadership Team 
seek to identify funds to implement a future Capital Works Programme. 
 

Council Response to Scrutiny Committee recommendations 
Please indicate by ticking the relevant box, whether the recommendation will be accepted, rejected or 

accepted in part, and provide detail where required. 

Recommendation  
Accepted 

 
 

Recommendation  
Rejected  

(include reason for rejection 
and Council decision – 

Cabinet Member to be invited 
to scrutiny committee) 

 

Recommendation  
Accepted in Part  

(include detail and what the full 
decision is – Cabinet Member to 
be invited to scrutiny committee) 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Council agreed that the report be 
deferred pending investigations 
into identifying further funding 

opportunities that could be used 
to implement the work plan. 

 
 

 

 

 


